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Bill Analysis 

 

SB 1855 provides that persons performing hair arranging services shall not be required to acquire 

a license under the Oklahoma Cosmetology and Barbering Act. Hair arranging shall include 

shampooing, conditioning, drying, arranging, curling, straightening, or styling hair using 

mechanical devices, hairsprays, and topical agents including, but not limited to, balms, oils, and 

serums. Hair arranging shall also include wigs and hair extensions. Hair arranging shall not 

include cutting hair as well as the application of dyes, bleach, reactive chemicals, keratin 

treatments, or other preparations for the coloring and altering of hair structure.   
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